
 

 

 

OUR MISSION: To provide our customers with high-quality, efficient and reliable water, power and sewer 
services in a manner that values environmental and community interests and sustains the resources entrusted 
to our care. 
 

525 Golden Gate Avenue, 12th Floor 
San Francisco, CA 94102  

T  415.554.3155 
F  415.554.3161 

TTY  415.554.3488 
 
April 27, 2022 
 
Re: Appeal of February 24, 2022 Decision to Approve the Application to Remove 
One Street Tree (With in lieu Replacement) on Clement Street at 39th Avenue 
 
Dear Constituent, 
 
You are receiving this notice because you reside in or own property within 150 feet 
of the subject property or submitted an appeal to the decision reached on February 
24, 2022. 
 
Hearing Date: The appeal of the decision to approve removal of the subject tree 
will be held May 27, 2022, 1:00 p.m. The meeting will be held remotely via Zoom.  
 
Zoom meeting information: 

To participate online: open Zoom either via the app or in your browser at 
bit.ly/592022SFPUC 
To participate by Phone: Dial 669 219 2599 

Meeting ID:  874 7593 0791 
Passcode: 634713 

 
Letters of support or opposition can be submitted as follows:  

by email: jstreeter@sfwater.org 
by postal mail: JP Streeter, SFPUC, 525 Golden Gate Avenue, 12th Fl,

   San Francisco, CA 94102 
 

Letters received by 4:30 p.m. on the Thursday prior to the hearing date will be 
included with the materials given to the hearing officer. Public comments submitted 
after this date will be provided at the hearing. Letters to the Board are subject to 
public review unless redaction is requested. You may also provide public comment 
by telephone or attend the online meeting as indicated above. If you would like 
more information or to receive notice of any changes to the hearing date, please 
contact us by email jpstreeter@sfwater.org or by phone 628-215-0940 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jonathan “JP” Streeter 
Communications Specialist, External Affairs 
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